Truro Bike And Walkways Committee

Minutes of Meeting
June 14, 2021
Remote via GoToMeeting

Members in Attendance Guests

Amy Graves Damion Clements
Ellery Althaus

Eric Mays

Susan Roderick

The meeting commenced at 6:00 pm with a quorum and covered the following
agenda:

Meeting minutes of the May 10 meeting were approved.

Public comments: None.

Christine Meade has resigned.

Select board review: Select Board will maintain Bike and Walkways

committee and will not be consolidated with another committee (Recreation or

Beach).

5. Hawk light at Castle Road: Presentation to Select Board on June 22.
Received positive response from MassDoT. They will be doing an analysis
and traffic counts. Discussed issues with Head of the Meadow and Stott's
Crossing.

6. Highland Road: Repaving in the fall. Discussed striping fog lines, parking,
etc.

7. Bike and walkway survey: Reviewed survey. Discussed methods for
distribution and collection, including town meeting.

8. New goals for 2021/2022: Discussed Head of the Meadow bike lane, Mill
Pond road visibility, and Complete Streets.

9. Stotts Crossing safety: DPW has applied to MassDot for stop sign.
Working with police chief on speed radar.

10.Repair stations: Stations have shipped and town received invoice to be
partially paid from committee budget.

11.Next meeting is scheduled for Monday July 12, 6:00 pm. Remote via

GoToMeeting.

HWON =

Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:20 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Eric Mays




